
Reading and Homework etc. 

Please try to read with your child 10 minutes per night, or as much as you can manage.                                       

Weekly homework tasks will be in your child’s homework book. Open homework is due on 15th July. 

Open Homework will be on display after the Awards Ceremony.  

PE, Music and afterschool clubs 

PE will be on Monday for Reception and Y1 . Thursday for Y2. 

Music lessons will be replaced by the music concert in St Francis Village Hall at 9.00am on Friday. 

The last multi skills session will take place on Thursday 14th July. 

Spanish Club on Tuesday after school (Y2) this will be the last Spanish Club. 

There will be no swimming due to the Awards Ceremony and Leavers Service. We will inform you 

when swimming lessons will start again    

Your child's end of year report has been sent home today.  After a busy year we are proud to share 

with you your child's achievements and success in their school report.  Please remember to complete 

the acknowledgment letter and return it to school, your feedback is important to us.  

 

This week’s special dinner on Tuesday is a Teddy Bears Reading Picnic, children are welcome to bring 

a Teddy Bear if they wish.  We would like to ask all children to bring a book. 

 

Reminder: There will be a music performance in St Francis Village Hall on Friday 15th July at 9.00am.  

This is an opportunity for children to show what they have been learning in music this term.  

 

The Awards Ceremony and Y6 Leavers Service is on Friday 15th July in St Francis Village Hall starting 

at 1.00pm, please see attached letter.  

 

The Friends of School Fair is on Tuesday 19th July after School Games Day.  We would be most 

grateful for  donations of raffle prizes and balls (of any shape, size and kind).  These can be dropped 

off at the school office. 

 

You will find attached details of dance classes starting at St Francis Village Hall, please note these 

classes will start on Tuesday 12th July.  

 

We hope the construction of a new play area will start next week.  Some areas of the school grounds 

may be out of bounds some days.  The children on the sports committee and student council voted for 

the play area they preferred.  

Just a reminder the children return to school on Wednesday 7th September.   
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